NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, MAY 18, 2023

Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Mark Shields, Member
Cliff Cressey, Member Torrie Birkemeier, and Member Anna Hofstetter. Also in attendance:
Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order at 3:34 pm.

2) ROLL CALL
President Gredy did roll call.

3) APPROVAL OF THE 3-16-2023 AND 4-20-2023 MEETING MINUTES
Vice-President Shields made a motion to approve the 3-16-2023 and 4-20-2023 meeting minutes
as presented. Member Hofstetter seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

4) UPDATE ON PARK SIGNAGE

Administration Manager Carr presented a draft of the park sign to the Commission submitted by
Chris Shuster owner of Ramblin Dog Designs. Member Cressey stated that he and Chris visited
the park for the location of the sign. All Members of the Commission agreed on the placement
of the sign.

Member Hofstetter made a motion to have Chris Shuster make the proposed sign, not to exceed
$1,500.00. Vice-President Shields seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.
Administration Manager Carr advised that Chris Shuster was out of the country for the month
and will contact him upon his return.

5) UPDATE ON FUND RAISING IDEAS

President Gredy presented a brick and tile sample that could be used as a fund-raising idea. Both
the tile and brick were engraved to show exactly how they would look if the Commission would
like to proceed with this idea for a fund-raiser. President Gredy called Kim Fields owner Bricks
R Us during the meeting and Kim answered the questions the Commission had.

There is no price difference between the laser or sand blasting. Laser is easier to clean and you
cannot pressure wash the sand blasted bricks or tiles. Four lines with 21 characters per line
would cost $5.00 for printing and $19.00 per brick with free shipping and a lifetime guarantee on
the text.

6) ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Shari Frank was present to discuss the 2023 Pollinator Fest taking place on Saturday July 22,
2023 at 12:30 to 3:30 pm at the Brown County 4H Fair Grounds Exhibit Hall & Pavilion.
Discussion of areas in Town that could be turned into a pollinator garden. Lincoln Pinch Park or
possibly at the four corners. Member Cressey feels a downtown area would be better, since there
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is more walking traffic in these areas. Discussion of maintenance of these gardens? Member
Hofstetter will be attending the event. Member Birkemeier presented numerous seeds she has
collected and is very interested in the idea. Member Birkemeier will not be in attendance at the
next meeting, but she will walk around town to see what might be the best area for the pollinator
garden.

ADJOURNMENT
President Gredy moved to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 4:55p.m.
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